The St Leonard’s College community generously
supported Graham Barnell and his family with
their challenge last year & helped him beat a
deadly form of leukaemia by enabling him to
receive cutting edge treatment in the USA.

We invite you to be a part of our 2009
Celebration for Graham dinner so Graham
and his family can thank the College community
for it’s support. While Graham’s treatment was

a complete success, he had many complications
and saving his life came at double the expected
cost. So along with fine food, wine and dancing
there will again be the opportunity to bid on a
range of fantastic items through silent and live
auctions.

A portion of each ticket sold will go towards
setting up a trust fund for the ongoing benefit of
St Leonard'’s College families in need.

Come and celebrate Graham’s phenomenal win
against leukaemia and enjoy another evening of
Great Entertainment, Great Company and

Great Fun.
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